Dean E. Barbien

Piedmont, California 94611

October 4, 2022

Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors
Internal Operations Committee

1025 Escobar Street

Martinez, CA 94553

Attn: Julie DiMaggio Enea
RE: Contra Costa County Public Law Library Boatd of Trustees
Dear Supervisors Burgis and Andersen,

For the past several years I have had the pleasure of serving as a Board of Supervisors appointee to
the Contra Costa County Public Law Library Boatd of Trustees, and have served as the Boatrd
President for the last two years. I have decided to not seek re-appointment for the coming 2023
calendar year. It has been a great honor to serve as a member of the Library Board and I very much
appreciate the support of the Board of Supervisors in appointing me to this position.

I'understand that Joshua Klein will be applying to the Library Board for the upcoming year. Josh
has participated in several of the Board meetings this year as a member of the public and was always
engaged and had excellent comments and questions. I offer this letter in support of his application,
and if selected am confident he will be an excellent addition to the Library Board.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve the Contra Costa County community as a member of the
Contra Costa County Public Law Library Board of Trustees.

Sincerely,

Lol By

Dean E. Barbier





